
From: edward schmitt
To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
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I live at 44140 Oehler Rd in Area 1 of the proposed annexation. I am very supportive of being
annexed. Not only will I become part of the city I live in but my taxes will decrease and I will
get much better services. Please approve the annexation.

Edward A Schmitt MD
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